Sarah Taggart

From: Cheri Smith

Sent: Wednesday, March 30, 2022 3:41 PM

To: Sarah Taggart

Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL] Please WITHDRAW Pier B Agreement

----Original Message-----

From: David Taylor <dftaylor98@gmail.com> Sent: Wednesday, March 30, 2022 3:31 PM

To: Teri Johnston <tjohnston@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>; Jimmy Weekley <jweekley@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>; Samuel Kaufman <skaufman@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>; Billy Wardlow <bwardlow@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>; Gregory Davila <gdavila@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>; Mary Lou Hoover <mlhoover@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>; Clayton Lopez <clopez@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>; Shawn D. Smith <sdsmith@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>

Cc: Cheri Smith <csmith@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Please WITHDRAW Pier B Agreement

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Mayor Johnston and Commissioners,

As a property owner in Key West, I urge you to withdraw and reconsider the Agreement with Pier B on next Tuesday's agenda, as it appears to dramatically go against the will of Key West voters.

I know that this agreement has been months in the making. But the changes in the final draft are dramatically different that what was reported earlier - a draft that was actually supported/not protested by the Safer, Cleaner Ships group. This alone should warrant a pause in the proceedings to work toward greater consensus. Anything less would, in my opinion, be a disservice to and actually do damage to our City - and would certainly be counter to the overwhelming will of the KW voters.

Thank you for your service, and I hope you will do what is best for our City.

Sincerely, David Taylor

owner, 419 Simonton Street, Key West, FL.